
 

 
 

 

 

Circular No: LPS/2023-24/39                                                         Date: 4th September,2023 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Laburnum!! 

 
“Mathematics is not about numbers , equations and algorithms it is about understanding” 

 

As per the CBSE guidelines two levels of Examination will be held in the subject of 

Mathematics in the Board examination for Class X. The nomenclature for the two 

Examinations will be Mathematics Standard (Code-041) and Mathematics-Basic (Code- 

241). Although the syllabus, classroom teaching and internal assessment for both exams will 

remain the same; the difficulty level for the exam will be different. Mathematics-Basic will 

be the easier level of examination. 

Mathematics Standard will be meant for students who wish to pursue Mathematics in their 

Senior Secondary level (XI - XII) whereas Mathematics Basic will be for the students who 

are not keen on pursuing Mathematics at the Senior Secondary level (XI - XII). Please note 

that the Class X students will need to choose between the options. We request you to guide 

your ward to choose the appropriate option, keeping in mind her / his aptitude for 

Mathematics and the stream he / she wishes to select in Class XI. As per your choice kindly 

fill the consent form given below.  

 

Looking forward for your cooperation.  

Regards 

 
Principal 
 
                                                                   Consent Form 

 

I, parent of _____________________ of class __________________ have been informed by 

the school about the two levels of Mathematics for Class-X CBSE Board Examination 

March, 2024 through the above circular. My ward will have to opt for Mathematics 

_____________Code ___________.  

 

Parent’s Signature _______________ Parent’s Phone No.___________Date: ___________ 

 

 

 
 

 


